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DATE: April 20, 2016 
 

SUBJECT: Meeting Minutes 
 

A luncheon meeting was held on Monday, April 18, 2016 at approximately 
12:05 p.m. p at Orlando City Hall, 400 South Orange Avenue, in the 

Sustainability Conference Room. The commissioners in attendance were 
Commissioner Jim Gray, District 1, and Commissioner Robert Stuart, District 

3.  
 

Arriving at approximately 12:15 p.m. was Mr. Doug Head, interested citizen.  
 

The topics discussed during the meeting were:   

 
1) Development in the City 

2) Ordinance #2016-36, relating to the possession of cannabis and 

cannabis paraphernalia as well as medical marijuana sales 

3) The City’s Green Works Division plan regarding Building Energy & 

Water Efficiency as well as the PACE program 

4) LYNX’ hiring of a new CEO 

5) Events around the districts  

 

The meeting concluded at approximately 12:50 p.m.   

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
  
Jessica Stead  

  

Jessica Stead 
 


